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TRAFFIC CRASH FATALITY 
 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a traffic crash fatality that 
occurred on Wednesday, October 1

st
 at approximately 11:59 P.M. The crash 

occurred in the intersection of Davie Boulevard and Interstate 95 in the City of 
Fort Lauderdale.  
 

A 2002 brown Cadillac CTS was exiting the southbound ramp of Interstate 95 
onto Davie Boulevard, while a 2003 silver Mitsubishi Eclipse was traveling 
eastbound on Davie Boulevard through the same intersection.   
 

Investigators have reason to believe that the 2002 Cadillac failed to stop at a red 
light and continued south into the intersection.  The Cadillac collided with the 
front driver side door of the Mitsubishi, causing the driver to be ejected and 
fatally wounded.   
 

The color of the traffic signals at the time of the crash is still under investigation. 
 

The driver of the Cadillac has been identified as Herbert Charles Saldarini, W/M, 
10/11/60, a resident of the Town of Davie.   
 

The deceased driver has been identified as Sherrie A. Carroll, W/F, 08/21/61, a 
resident of the City of Fort Lauderdale.  Carroll was pronounced deceased at the 
scene. 
 

This is an active and ongoing investigation.  Charges are pending the outcome of 
this investigation. 
 

Investigators are urging anyone with information regarding this fatality to contact 
Traffic Homicide Investigator Jonathan Graham at 954-828-5125 or the Broward 
County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-8477(TIPS). 
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